SUN CITY ANTHEM COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION, INC.
REVERE MEN’S GOLF CLUB
MINUTES OF THE DATE: 8 June 22 MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Location: Revere Golf Club

L. OFFICERS IN ATTENDANCE (Marked by X - if no X, officer was not present}
Pres: M Paveza VP: B. Gajewski Treas: ]. Desiderio

X
Sec: M. Haines TournChair: T. Cox H-capChair: M.

X X X | Keegan/C. Frank
Mem/SocChair: G. PastPres: S. Sommer

X | Keith/M. Bailey X

[I. CONVENE MEETING: Meeting was called to order at 12:30. Total members
present 70. Lunch was provided to the members.

[II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Approval of last meeting minutes by Mike Paveza
seconded by Mike Jacobs.

IV. APPROVAL OF TREASURER'’S REPORT: Report online.

V. PRESIDENT’S COMMENTS: Mike commented the meeting would be short,
welcomed everyone and hoped we enjoyed the lunch etc...

VI. COMMITTEE REPORTS:

Tournament Committee- (Chairman T. Cox). Tom spoke on the new in house rule
concerning Concord #10 out of bounds issue with the driving range.

Relief from abnormal course conditions

Rule for Concord Hole #10 adjoining the driving range

The driving range adjoining hole #10 does not have a barrier to prevent range balls
from entering the fairway (hazardous condition) or balls from the fairway rolling on
to the driving range.

Due to the radical slope of the fairway toward the driving range even the best drives
down the middle may/will roll on to range or end up lost among hundreds of range
balls in a settling area at the bottom right side of the fairway. This shall be deemed
as an abnormal course condition.




If you are virtually certain that your drive has rolled on to the range or lost among
the range balls, after a maximum 3 minute search, you may, without penalty, drop a
ball and proceed to play. (Hitting 2).

Note: this only applies to the balls that “roll” out. Drives that are sliced or hooked
directly on to the driving range are still considered as OB.

Handicap Committee- (Chairman M. Keegan). Chuck Frank in place of M. Keegan,
Chuck kicked off the new “Ruby” tee box committee meeting. This effort was started
by M. Keegan earlier this year. The committee agreed to work the Concord first to
implement the new forward tee’s, hope is to have these in place by end of June. More
to come as progress is made.

Membership-Social Committee- (Chairman G. Keith). No report

Revere Memorial golf tournament - (Chairman Ray Donahue) Scheduled to be
played on 19 Aug. The sign up sheets for this event are located at Revere pro shop.

Member-Member Tournament Committee- (Chairman LeRoy Lalley) This year’s
event to be played 18/19 Oct. 22. Waiting on additional information to establish
costs etc.

Revere Report- ( Bill Klemke)- NO report.

Election Report- (Scott Sommer)- Positions to be filled later this year 1. President
2. Vice President 3. Treasure.

VII. Old Business: None

VIIL. New Business: Distributed closet to the pin money for todays play.

[X. Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at 1:00.

Regards,
Submitted by:

Wictael Facnes

Michael Haines, RMGC Secretary



